THE SHOSHONE-PAIUTE TRIBES
OF THE DUCK VALLEY INDIAN RESERVATION

P.O.Box 219 Owyhee, NV 89832
(208) 759-3100 www.shopaitribes.org

January 21, 2025

Honorable Elizabeth Warren
United States Senate

309 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Re: Support for the Remove the Stain Act
Dear Secretary Warren,

On behalf of the Shoshone-Paiute Tribes of the Duck Valley Indian Reservation and on behalf of
the Tribal Business Council and the Descendants, I am writing a letter of support for the Remove

the Stain Act (S.1073) being introduced by United States Senators Elizabeth Warren (D-Mass.)
and Jeff Merkley (D-Ore.).

Sincerely,

/

Brian Mason, Chairman
Shoshone Paiute Tribes of the Duck Valley Indian Reservation



